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Trips  
 

On Wednesday 27th September Year 5 and Year 1 will be 

heading off on their first trip of the academic year. 

 

Year 1 are visiting the boat museum and learning all about 

their local history. 

Year 5 are catching the train to Liverpool and visiting the 

Maritime & Slavery museum followed by a visit to the Tate 

Art Gallery. 

 

Please make payment on parent pay. 

 

All children need to wear full uniform and a waterproof 

coat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday  

SATs Booster - Year 6  

Choir - All Year groups  

Tuesday 

Cricket - Year 3  

Wednesday 

Art – All Year Groups  

Book Club – All Year Groups  

Multi Sports – KS 1  

Gardening – All Year groups (8 places) 

Thursday 

Basketball – Year 5&6  

(Start Date 28th September) 

Drama (Action Transport) – Year 5&6  

 

Friends of Westminster Meeting 
(Previously known as PTA) 

 

There will be our first “Friends of Westminster” meeting 

on Monday 25th September at 3:15. We will be looking at 

ways how to promote this group and plan events for the 

year ahead. 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us! 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very 

important to our school. 

Attendance and academic 

performance are strongly linked, so 

it is importance that all children are 

in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to 

ensure our children don’t miss a 

moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 

96.2%  

Remember we are striving for 100% 

School Photographs  
 

This week we have two photo shoots. 

On Monday 25th September the photographers 

will be in to take photographs of all of the 

children for our website and school building. 

On Thursday 28th the photographers are back to 

take individual photographs of your beautiful 

children for you to buy. 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Harvest Festival 
 

Friday 29th September 8:45am. 

Tea and toast will be served as you wait for 

children’s performance. 

There will be a raffle for the chance to win 

a “Harvest Hamper”. 

Tickets can be bought on Parent Pay for £1. 

 


